NOVEL CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)
S TO GP SERVICES

As the Coronavirus situation is evolving, we have put new measures
into place to look after you, your family and also our staff.

TELEHEALTH CONSULTS

Our Mt Druitt and Penrith Clinics will be offering
telehealth appointments for patients who meet the

eligibility criteria. These appointments can be done
from the comfort of your own home - over the

phone, via facetime or skype.
This means you don’t have to come to the clinic
for non-urgent matters such as SCRIPTS, TEST

RESULTS, COVID-19 ADVICE and REFERRALS.
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FACE TO FACE CONSULTS

Our clinic will remain open during these times,
however, we may NOT be able to offer face to face
appointments for you with your regular Doctor.

Patient care is our main priority and our reception
staff will be available to make appointments
appropriate to your level of care. We appreciate

your understanding in this matter.
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Our friendly reception staff are available

to make appointments for you by calling
our clinics on Mt Druitt 02 9836 7300 or

. 7 penrith 02 4729 7300

We thank you for your patience. ¢
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